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Message

From: Richards, Brandon [brandon.richards@ottawa.ca]

Sent: 9/20/2021 8:52:10 AM

To: mario.guerra@rtmgp.ca; Sam Berrada [sabvanguard@gmail.com]

CC: Charter, Troy [Troy.Charter@ottawa.ca]

Subject: Safety Order

Attachments: OCT Safety Order - Derailment LRV 21 - September 19 2021 (002).pdf; Safety Order - Process Overview - FINAL

(002).docx

Hi Mario and Sam,
Apologies this process has not been formally shared with you yet, it recently finalized.

I have attached the process and the safety order for September 19" derailment, this highlights steps needed to be taken
to return to service on Line 1.

Perhaps we can meet and discuss the process later, just wanted to share for your awareness.
Thank you,

Brandon Richards, MBA

Chief Safety Officer | Chef de la sécurité
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